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Saab signs support contract with 

South Korea for Arthur systems 

 
Saab has signed a contract with South Korea’s Defense 

Acquisition Program Administration regarding support 

and supply of spare parts for its Arthur weapon locating 

systems. The order value is approximately SEK 795 

million and the contract period is 2023-2028. 

 

Saab will carry out the work with its local support team in South Korea,  

in cooperation with a team in Gothenburg, Sweden for spare parts supply  

and back-office support. 

“The Republic of Korea Armed Forces is the largest operator of our Arthur 

weapon locating system and we are proud to contribute to its capability by 

ensuring the systems remain in operation with excellent availability,” says Carl-

Johan Bergholm, head of Saab’s business area Surveillance. 

Arthur is a weapon-locating radar system used to detect and warn against 

incoming fire. Read more here: www.saab.com/arthur.    
 

Saab is a leading defence and security company with an enduring mission, to help nations keep their 

people and society safe. Empowered by its 20,000 talented people, Saab constantly pushes the 

boundaries of technology to create a safer, more sustainable and more equitable world. Saab 

designs, manufactures and maintains advanced systems in aeronautics, weapons, command and 

control, sensors and underwater systems. Saab is headquartered in Sweden. It has major operations 

all over the world and is part of the domestic defence capability of several nations. 
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